St. Nicholas Episcopal Church

1072 Ridge Avenue • Elk Grove Village, IL 60007 • (847) 439-2067 • www.stnicholasepiscopal.org

June 20, 2018

Dear Chicago Skyliners,

On behalf of the entire community of St. Nicholas Episcopal Church and the hundreds of guests who make use of our Holy Innocent's Food Pantry, we wish to extend our most sincere and heart-felt Thank You for the kindness you showed us with your recent food donation.

Your generous contribution of food items and canned goods was such a tremendous asset. While we do our absolute best at serving our less fortunate sisters and brothers, we are blessed with the continued kindness of people such as yourselves, the Chicago Skyliners who give, without counting the cost.

It is my sincere hope that through your selfless act, you receive the same warm and wonderful feeling in your hearts that I attain when a child comes to our pantry, receives something they like and goes away with an endearing smile. Love can be such a contagious entity. I pray we all catch it, and in kind, spread that love around.

May God bless and keep you all in His loving and enduring care. Be assured of my well wishes and prayers. If there is anything I can do for you, please be sure to ask. And know this, you are always welcome at St. Nicholas Episcopal Church, a house of worship where love is fluently spoken.

In the Redeemer,

Fr. Manuel Borg

Vicar: St. Nicholas Episcopal Church

1072 Ridge Avenue

The Manuel Ba

Elk Grove Village, IL. 60007





ELK GROVE PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH FOOD PANTRY 600 E. Elk Grove Blvd. Elk Grove Village, IL. 60007 847-437-2878

January 2018

Dear Friends at Chicago Skyliners, RUAEA,

On behalf of the Elk Grove Presbyterian Church Food Pantry, I would like to thank you for your donation of \$275.00 on December 11th. You have been a generous donor for over 15 years. Your support of the pantry is very much appreciated!

Monetary donations are used to purchase seldom donated items such as fresh produce, frozen foods, cereals, paper products, peanut butter and jelly, etc.

Our Food Pantry, established in 1988 and housed in and managed by our church, is dedicated to helping Elk Grove residents who are experiencing difficult financial times. These residents include single parent families, two-parent families, the elderly, and temporarily or permanently disabled persons who are referred to us by the staff of the Elk Grove Community Service Office. Currently we are providing food for 57 households; nearly 150 people and over 45% of them are children under the age of 18.

We are able to continue this work because of the generosity of our congregation, other Elk Grove churches, public institutions, businesses, community service clubs and individuals who continue to support this growing concern in the Elk Grove area.

Sincerely,

Bark Singelina
Barbara Singelmann, Coordinator

Elk Grove Presbyterian Church Food Pantry